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Further, the NRC is particularly concerned that your health technician for
nuclear medicine was not adequately trained in accordance with the conditions

of your license. These violations indicate that your management control system
has not been sufficiently aggressive in ensuring that licensed activities are
performed in accordance with the requirements of your license. Therefore, any
recurrence of these violations may result in more significant enforcement action.

You are required to respond to this letter and should follow the instructions
specified in the enclosed Notice of Violation (Notice) when preparing your
response, In your response, you should document the specific actions taken and
any additional actions you plan to take to prevent recurrence of the violations,
After reviewing your response to this Notice, including your proposed
corrective actions and the results of future inspections, the NRC will

determine whether further NRC enforcement action is necessary to ensure
compliance with NRC regulatory requirements.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's “Rules of Practice," Part 2,
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter and your reply
will be placed in the Public Document Room,

The responses directed by this letter and the accompanying Notice are not
subject to the clearance procedures of the Office of Management and Budget
as required by the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96-511,

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
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Malcolm R, Knapp, Director

Division of Radiation Safety
and Safequards

Enclosures:

1. Appendix A, Notice of Violation

2. Enforcement Conference Summary Report
3. Attachments 1-8
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Public Document Room (PDR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
State of New York

Syed Husain, Radiation Safety Officer
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